
 

 

 
 

 

Bruce Street watermain replacement 
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Dear resident, 
 
The City of Vaughan is replacing the aging watermain on Bruce Street at Highway 7.  
 
Construction is scheduled to begin this month and is anticipated to be complete by the end of 
September 2025. 
 
During this time, roads will remain open to vehicles and pedestrians. Temporary detours may be 
required at times to allow construction to proceed safely and efficiently.  

Project location 

  

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
City of Vaughan 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
 
Contractor  
Avertex Utility Solutions Inc. 
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